FEDERATION OF PuBLIC EMPLOYEES

A Division of the National Federation of Public and Private Employees
An Affiliate of District 1- Marine Engineers Beneficial Association (MEBA), (AFL-CIO)

DANIEL D. REYNOLDS ANTHONY MARCIANO
Division President Division Secretary/Treasurer
May 7, 2015

Doug Smith, City Manager
City of Margate

5790 Margate Boulevard
Margate, Florida 33063

SENT VIA US MAIL AND FACSIMILE AT (954) 935-5304

Dear Mr. Smith:

This letter is to advise you that the Federation of Public Employees held a ratification
vote for the City of Margate Bargaining Unit on May 6, 2015.

Please be advised that the majority of bargaining unit employees in attendance voted to
accept the Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Federation and the City of

Margate.

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,
A

Jack Marziliano
Business Representative
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